
 
 
EVENT NOTICE – Wednesday, March 12, 2025 
Fargo Public School District #1 
 
 

 
 

The following information is for media outlets for the purpose of assigning staff coverage to the event. 
 

MCKINLEY PRINCIPAL TO BECOME ‘HUMAN SUNDAE’ AS REWARD FOR 
MEETING FUNDRAISING GOAL 

 
McKinley Elementary School students have their favorite toppings ready, but instead of adding 
them to an ice cream sundae, they are going to be putting them on a human sundae, with the 
school’s principal standing in as the ice cream. 
 

WHAT:   ‘Human Sundae’ Penny War fundraiser reward 
WHEN: Friday, March 14 at 9:05 a.m. 
WHERE: Gym, McKinley Elementary School, 2930 8th Street North, Fargo 
CONTACT: Cheryl Janssen, McKinley Principal, janssec@fargo.k12.nd.us or 701.446.5204 

for more information. 
 
McKinley Elementary School Principal Cheryl Janssen is set to get sticky as a reward to McKinley’s 
students for meeting their fundraising goal during the PTA’s Penny War from February 24-28. By 
donating their spare change, McKinley’s students raised $1,043.71, surpassing their goal of 
raising $800. The McKinley PTA will use the funds to support the school. 
 
Students in Kaitlyn Knutson’s fifth grade class will get the honor of adding the toppings to the 
human sundae at an all-school assembly in the gym. The class earned the honor of covering their 
principal in their favorite sundae toppings by winning the penny war and raising the most money. 
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